
 
Sherburne County Soil and Water Conservation District 

 
Notice of Meetings by Telephone 

or Other Electronic Means 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Sherburne Soil and Water Conservation District 
Board of Supervisors will hold its regular meeting on April 9, 2020. 
 
Pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 13D.021, the Char of the Board of Supervisors has determined that an 
in person meeting in not practical or prudent because of the COVID-19 pandemic and due to the 
State of Emergency and Executive Orders issued by the Governor.   
 
Because of the COVID-19 pandemic and the Executive Order requiring Minnesotans to stay at 
home and shelter in place, it has been determined that attendance at the regular meeting location 
by members of the public is not feasible. 
 
Therefore, some or all of the members of the Board of Supervisors may be participating by 
telephone or other electronic means. 
 
Members of the public may monitor the meeting by contacting Francine Larson, District 
Manager at 763-220-3434 ext. 101 to obtain log-in information to allow them to join the meeting 
electronically or by telephone.  Any person monitoring the meeting remotely may be responsible 
for any documented costs for the additional connection. 
 
 


